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Olivia Sontag

From: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 8:20 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: Just in case I forgot to tell you...

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi, Olivia - I can't remember if I let you know. We have bought a beautiful house on Tiffany Meadow Drive 
(yeah!). 
Our 120 Wood Avenue Townhome went up for sale today. 
So...while I still am highly supportive of a community-friendly hotel project, I will no longer be directly 
involved. 
Thanks for all you do for us on the island (even the people who don't know they should appreciate you!). 
Mike 
Michael Lisagor 
206-780-4201 home 
206-718-2447 cell 
Note: Pacific Standard Time  


